From: Joseph Fargnoli

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: July 07, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0090-EX-CN-2020

Message:

This response confirms that the frequencies listed on experimental license application 0090-EX-CN-2020,
as amended on June 26, 2020, are accurate. Theia initially applied for, and coordinated with the FAA,
experimental operating authority in certain frequency bands. However, after completing that initial
coordination and in response to an OET inquiry, on June 26, 2020, Theia revised its requested
frequencies in the Boardman, OR, and Syracuse, NY, areas to reflect a wider 27.7 MHz bandwidth than
was listed on the initial application. In a response to the OET inquiry uploaded on June 26, 2020, Theia
explained that it would re-coordinate with the FAA. Theia has begun that process, and will upload the
FAA coordination materials once the FAA coordination process is complete. Additionally, Theia has
further confirmed with the FAA that although FAA coordination documents list only the lower bound of the
frequencies coordinated, the documentation reflects FAA&rsquo;s consent to the use of the entire
frequency band as requested in the experimental license application, subject to any conditions set forth in
the coordination documents.



